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August 2, 2016 
 
Ms. Jean Frasier 
Planner 
City of Portland Planning Division 
389 Congress Street 
Portland, Maine 04101 
 
RE: Level II Site Plan Application 

Salvation Army Building Addition 
 88 Preble Street 
 Portland, Maine 
 
Dear Jean, 
 
Walsh Engineering Associates, Inc. (WEA) is pleased to submit this revision to the Level II 
Development ReviewApplication on behalf of the Salvation Army (Applicant) for the Kitchen & 
Dining Hall addition project located at their Adult Rehabilitation Center at 88 Preble Street.  As 
you are aware, the location of the building addition was revised to the corner of Preble Street and 
Lancaster Street following input from the City staff review.   
 
On behalf of the Applicant, we look forward to working with you to make this project a success.  
Please find enclosed the required Level II Site Plan application materials, full and reduced plan 
sets, and a CD with the electronic submission.  Please contact us at your earliest convenience if 
you require any additional information. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
 
Silas Canavan, PE 
Walsh Engineering Associates, Inc. 
 
cc: Major Ronald Bernardi, The Salvation Army 
 Audra Wrigley, Bild Architecture 
 
enc: Letter to Fire Department 

Site Plan Application 
 Site Plans (1 full size, 1 reduced) 
 CD with electronic submission 
 




